
Online Application System Inquiries 

As part of our continuous improvement in the support services that we offer to
our customers, we encourage receiving your inquiries related to the Online
Application System, by sending an email to support@nhra.bh Please use this
email address for all requests, related to applying and renewal of professional
licenses. It will be with great benefit to include as much details as possible in
your email; this includes the applicant’s CPR, license ID and profession in
addition to screenshot of the problem the applicant is facing. This will ensure a
faster resolution of your query.
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